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18th January 2022 

Dear Families,  

 

KIRF Super-Learning and Mufti Day 

 

On Friday 4th February we are going to be having a Times Tables Rock Stars and NumBots 

special event. During the day, Years 2 to 6 will be having competitions with each other on TTRS 

and taking part in times tables activities.  Reception and Year 1 will be playing on NumBots with 

their friends and taking part in other maths activities. As part of our home learning policy, our 

aim in maths is to consolidate basic skills and use online games and practice-based learning that 

children can rehearse with minimal support. Basic number facts and times tables are fundamental 

knowledge that children need, and we want them to be enthusiastic about learning and practising 

this. We are hoping that this special event will boost their enthusiasm to continue regularly using 

these online resources as part of their home learning. 

 

We would like to invite Years 2 – 6 to dress up as rock stars and Reception and Year 1 to dress up 

as robots for this special event. It could just be an accessory like a wig, headband or crazy hair, 

or a whole outfit. 

 

Reception and Year 1 robots 

 

Years 2 – 6 rock stars 

 

If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher or email: 

admin@kingathelstan.rbksch.org 

 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

 

Mrs Davis and Miss Smee 

Maths Co-ordinators 
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